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I strongly oppose the proposed Plasrefine plastic recycling plant in Moss Vale due to the significant 
environmental risks it poses. This facility is expected to release toxic microplastics into our environment, 
endangering our water, soil, and air quality. 

The Southern Highlands is a unique and cherished area, my family relocated here from Sydney three years ago 
specifically for a better quality of life. Introducing a plant that could compromise our health, the natural beauty 
and the unique flora and fauna of this region is unacceptable. 

We deserve to protect our community and environment for future generations. I urge the state government to 
reconsider this proposal and prioritise the well-being of our families and the integrity of the Southern 
Highlands. 
 

 




